
Accessibility of childcare services  
for young children with disabilities :  

Online questionnaire launch

Researchers from three Canadian universities 
(Université Laval, McMaster University and the 
University of British Columbia), as well as various 
community and parent partners, have joined forces to 
conduct a study which will lead to recommendations 
for improving the accessibility of childcare services in 
Canada for young children with disabilities.

What ?
An online questionnaire is being launched to document 
the main challenges encountered by families and 
workers, and to prioritize solutions that could be 
implemented to address these challenges.

Who can participate ?
•	 Parent of a young child with disabilities who attends a 

childcare service or has previously attended a childcare service  
(within the last 3 years)

•	 Parent of a young child with disabilities who is searching for a childcare 
service or has been unable to find a childcare service

•	 Worker in a childcare service providing or having provided services  
to a young child with disabilities (e.g., manager, childcare educator, 
special care counsellor)

How can I take part ?
Complete the online questionnaire here.

Share this initiative! Why? To inform the development of standards for 
high-quality and inclusive childcare services for OUR young children with 
disabilities.   

Thank you so much for your invaluable collaboration!

https://www.limesurvey.cifss.ulaval.ca/index.php/252225/lang-en

